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26th June, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I realise that extremely hot weather is not something we experience as often as we would like but when 
we do have an unusually ‘hot spell’, it is our practice to modify our uniform requirements to make sure 
that students are comfortable. 
 
Please be advised that for the remainder of this week the uniform requirements are as follows: 
 

 Blazers, jumpers and ties do not need to be worn 

 Shirts are to be tucked in 

 All other uniform rules apply; including wearing plain black footwear 
 
To ensure that your child is fully prepared for this hot weather, please ensure that they bring sun cream 
and a bottle of water.  The water bottle can be re-filled during break and lunchtime from the water 
fountains which are located around the College. 
 
When the weather changes to our usual ‘British Summertime,’ please be proactive in ensuring that your 
child returns to College wearing full, smart uniform.  I hope that this common sense approach makes 
sense to you and as ever, can I thank you for your continued help and support by working with us to 
maintain high standards of uniform.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Ms T Holdsworth, 
Acting Headteacher 
 


